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This Week in Room 18… 


Reading—We did the letter Kk this week.  We continue to work on long vowels.  We also are working on reading more and making a matching illustration.  We worked on compare and contrast as a reading strategy.  Our reader’s theater book was called People At School.  


Math— We worked on addition and subtraction fluency.  The students love to take timed tests.  (  We also worked on comparing numbers and quantities.   We also continue to work on ways to make ten.


Writing—We are finishing up our explanatory text unit.   We will write narratives for the next week or so and then learn about informational text.


 Social Studies---We are talking about our community and community workers.  We learned about maps and globes and map features.


FFA-We had fun petting animals and learning about blueberries at the Food For America exhibits on Friday.  





Things to think about…








Thank you, parent helpers!  We appreciate your help in the classroom.  Thanks, too, to the parent chaperones for our walk to the Capac Post Office.  It was a great day for a walk and the students were super!








Upcoming Events---


May 22nd---Walk to the Marathon Station


May 30th---Walk to Capac Library


May 24th---Wear red, white and blue


Half day for students


May 27th---No School; Memorial Day


June 7th---Field Day


June 12th---Pine River Nature Center trip


Limited chaperones for this trip.


June 14th---Last day of school








End of the Year assessments---Most students have completed the Reading portion of the NWEA.  Next week, we will complete the Math portion.  Scores will be sent home soon.  The students are demonstrating super growth!  












